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New Collaboration between City of Laredo, Port of Corpus Christi 
Agreement to be signed sets out mutual cooperation for trade promotion  
Who: City of Laredo Mayor Pete Saenz and City Manager Jesus Olivares, 

Congressman Henry Cuellar (D-TX-28); Texas State Representative Richard Peña Raymond, together with Port of Corpus Christi Authorities including John La Rue, Executive Director and Charles W. Zahn, Chairman of the Port Commission, along with various other members of the Corpus Christi Port Authority 
What: Signing Ceremony for the Memorandum of Understanding between the City of Laredo and Port of Corpus Christi promoting mutually beneficial trade promotion between the two entities  
When &  Tuesday, August 30, 2016 at 9:00 a.m.  
Where:   Laredo City Hall located at 1110 Houston, first floor Council Chambers  
Why:  The Memorandum of Understanding is a guiding document that expresses the intentions of both the City of Laredo, as the preeminent inland port in North American and the Corpus Christi Port Authority as an international sea port to collaborate to mutually benefit business development for both trade hubs.      For more information on the signing event, please contact Blasita J. Lopez at 956-286-0227 or via email at blopez@ci.laredo.tx.us. ###### 
 


